
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Londonderry Street Naming system Task Force held a public business meeting on March 10, 2011 in 
the Sunnycrest Meeting Room of Londonderry Town Hall.  The meeting began at 9:30 A.M. 
 
Present:  Task Force Members: Karen Marchant, Jim Bilodeau, John Vogl and Cindy McCann,  
 
 
Meeting opened at 9:30  A.M. 
 
Jim Bilodeau advises that the car wash on airport road has no number. 
 
Jim Bilodeau advises that Toby Reynolds, Assistant Director of NH DOT has said that signs for Raymond E. 
Weiczorek Drive are being made through NH DOT. 
 
Airport area historical names to be considered by the Task Force suggested by Jim Bilodeau are:  French Drive, 
Shepard Drive, Green, Casey, Crest, Dargue Ave and Sparks Ave. 
 
Motion made by Jim Bilodeau that the connector road from Raymond E. Weiczorek Drive to Hazelnut Drive 
Manchester be named Sparks Ave 
Second by Karen Marchant 
Motion passes 4-0 
 
Motion made by Jim Bilodeau that section of road from Brown Ave to Raymond E. Weiczorek Drive be named 
Jet Drive or Global Road. 
Second by Karen Marchant 
Motion passes 4-0 
 
Discussion regarding changing the consensus of the committee that Kelly Ave be changed in light of the  
information given by Rich Fixler at the March 9, 2011 meeting. 
 
Motion Made by John Vogl to change the name of Kelley Road instead of Kelly Ave. 
Second by Jim Bilodeau 
Motion passes 4-0 
 
Motion Made by John Vogl that the section of road formerly named West Perimeter Rd from the round about 
Proceeding westerly to terminus be named Shepard Drive. 
Second by Jim Bilodeau 
Motion Passes 4-0 
 
Motion Made by John Vogl that the section of roadway running from Shepard Drive northerly to the Executive 
Court Club be renamed Executive Drive. 
Second by Jim Bilodeau 
Motion passes 4-0 
 
All signage to be installed by the airport. 
 
Since the name Raymond E. Weiczorek drive is being decided by the NH state legislature, Task Force time lines 
do not apply. 
 
Awaiting name suggestions from area businesses for remaining unnamed roads. 
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Next meeting tentatively scheduled for March 31, 2011 at 9:30 A.M. 
 
 
Minutes by C. McCann 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


